

Year Group	s.bradford.sch.uk/website/homework 1/173642 What we need to know:	What we need to bring:
Whole School	Good Luck to our footballers in their competition at Beckfoot School on Wednesday 18th September.' Miss T	
Nursery	We are enjoying meeting lots of new additions to the Owls Class and watching them settle in so well. Keep it up, Owls, you've made a great start! Please continue to encourage your child to come into Nursery Class independently. Thank you	Please can you collect cardboard tubes, boxes, egg cartons etc for our modelling station and send in a family photo for the home corner. Thanks Snack money now due please. Please pass onto the adult on the door before or after the school session. Thank you
Reception	Pokemon and other swap cards are not to be brought into Reception or Key Stage 1 thank you.	Snack money now due please. Please pass onto the adult on the door before or after the school session. Thank you
Year 1	Pokemon and other swap cards are not to be brought into Reception or Key Stage 1 thank you. We are sending homework wallets today. Please return them by next Thursday for the next sheet.	
Year 2	Pokemon and other swap cards are not to be brought into Reception or Key Stage 1 thank you. We are sending homework wallets today. Please return them by next Thursday for the next sheet.	
Year 3	Well done for another fantastic week! Spellings and homework are on the website. Spellings and times tables will be tested each Friday. Children have been given an overview of their groups spellings for the half term.	

Year 4	Times Tables Rockstars will be up and running by	
Teal 4		
	next week! You are welcome to continue	
	practising before groups are ready.	
Year 5		
rear 5		
Year 6		
	AGM meeting on the 20 th September for the PTA.	
	All welcome! As a parent/ guardian of a pupil at	
	Crossflatts remember you are automatically a	
	member. The meeting is at 9am – children	
W	welcome.	
Crossflatts		
PRIMARY SCHOOL		
PTA		
Friends of Crossflatts		